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Win 6 Tickets to the Carolina Cup and an in-field parking pass!

The Carolina Cup is taking place on Saturday, March 28, in Camden, SC.

Send us a photo of how you "Go Columbia”. Send the photo to gocolumbia@thestate.com.
Be sure to put "Carolina Cup" in your subject line.
Register using the link below.

You will then be entered in a random drawing to win six tickets to the Carolina Cup and one in-field
parking place.

Drawing will take place on Monday, March 23, 2015. Watch your emails because the winner must
respond within 24 hours!

GoColumbia is a new entertainment guide distributed every Thursday inside The State newspaper.
You can find free copies of GoColumbia in Downtown Columbia, the Vista and in Five Points.

Also visit our new website GoColumbia.com. You may see your photo in our photo gallery!

For more information on the event go to: Carolina-Cup.org

Having trouble with the button? Copy and paste this:
http://columbiasc.secondstreetapp.com/Invite-your-friends-to-the-Carolina-Cup/
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